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Dear Friends and Family, 
 
It is with thankful and joyful hearts that we write this Christmas Greeting to you 
during this special time of the year.   
 
We are thankful to the Lord for His many blessings to us this year and for the 
privilege of being able to serve Him.  Thank you for the important part that you have 
had in our ministry with New Tribes Mission.  Your faithful prayers and financial 
gifts of support have helped make it possible for the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ 
to go to many tribal people groups around the world.   
 

The photo of us was taken on our 25th Wedding Anniversary this summer.  The 
other photo of our family includes our four children and one grandchild, and was 
also taken in July.  From left to right:  David, Jeffrey, Timothy, Sarah, and Kayla. 
(Our son-in-law, David Battles, wasn’t able to be with us that day.)  We are so 
thankful to the Lord for allowing us to be husband and wife and for giving us a 
ministry with New Tribes Mission that is so dear to our hearts. 
 
May His joy fill your heart during this Christmas Season. 
 
John & Linda McGhee 


